

Harborfields Central School District

2 OLDFIELD ROAD • GREENLAWN, NEW YORK 11740-1200 (631) 754-5320 EXT. 321 • FAX (631) 261-0068

Dr. Francesco Ianni Superintendent of Schools

May 17, 2017

Dear Harbofields Community:

On behalf of the Board of Education, please accept my sincerest thanks for supporting Harborfields Central School District's 2017–2018 Budget. Your support will allow the district to provide our students with a world class education for ALL children in our schools. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our community members who took an active role during the budget process as your input was greatly appreciated.

Our budget mission has been consistent from the beginning. We wanted to "create a budget that will allow our students to receive a world class education while maintaining current programs and proactively planning for our future." Our focus to stay under the tax cap allowed us to strategically plan in order to achieve cost savings and efficiency while preserving high quality education. It is our responsibility to prepare students for the 21st century and we can only do that by working together to find creative ways to provide our children with the best and most innovative educational environment.

Finally, I would like to thank Nicholas Giuliano for his years of service as a Board of Education Trustee, Vice President, and President. Nick has continually supported students and staff and we truly appreciate his commitment to Harborfields.

Once again, thank you for continuing to support our students and our schools.

Sincerely,

Dr. Francesco Ianni

Superintendent of Schools

FI/vb